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Dear Parent/Carer            20th October 2021 
 
Re: Flu Vaccinations 
 
Our children were due their Flu Vaccinations on 5th October 2021 however, the vaccination team 
from Harrogate and District Foundation Trust did not turn up as planned. 
 
Harrogate and District NHS Trust Immunisation Team take full responsibility and have apologised 
for not informing us that they were unable to attend. The members of their team were reallocated 
to carry out Covid vaccinations. 
 
Initially they offered us an alternative date of 16th December 2021 which is far too late and does 
not meet their own standards of vaccinating children in October and November. I have been in 
negotiation with the Trust to re-organise a more appropriate date and am therefore writing to 
confirm that the Flu Vaccinations will be carried out in school on Wednesday 24th November 2021. 
 
Flu vaccinations will only be given to those children whose parents have already given consent on 
line. 
 
I apologise for the delay in updating parents/carers but have literally only reached an acceptable 
compromise this morning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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